
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to take a moment to express our deepest 

gratitude for your generous support of [Organization's Name]. Your contributions have played a 

crucial role in helping us achieve our mission. 

As we continue to expand our initiatives, we are reaching out to our valued donors to consider 

increasing their support. With your enhanced commitment, we can [describe specific goals or 

projects, e.g., "expand our outreach programs, increase resources for our beneficiaries, and 

implement new initiatives that will make a lasting impact."] 

We understand that your circumstances may change, and we appreciate any contribution you are 

able to provide. We would be honored to have you consider a pledge expansion of [specific 

amount or percentage, if applicable]. 

Your generosity has already made a difference, and with an expanded pledge, we can accomplish 

so much more together. We would love to discuss how these changes can align with your 

philanthropic goals. 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or would like to discuss this 

further, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at [contact information]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization's Name]  

[Phone Number]  

[Email Address] 


